Disasters in Haiti and Peru

Our hearts, thoughts and prayers go out to the people of Haiti. We urge donations to the Red
Cross and other major agencies. We also express our best wishes to the people of Peru, in
Cusco and Aguas Calientes. We traveled there in August 2008, and would have been stranded
had we gone during the flooding last week.




